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Report Attachment Summary 

February 8, 2022 

Re: Report PWES-2022-02 Report to Consider Engineer’s Report – Antaya Drain 
February 8, 2022 Public Council Meeting 6:15pm 

On November 17, 2017 Council appointed Dillon Consulting Limited under section 78 of the Drainage 
Act to; 

(I) Make and examination of the drainage area as submitted by the Drainage Superintendent
for the Town of Tecumseh in the “Notice of Request for Drain Improvement” dated
September 15, 2017.

(II) To prepare a Drainage Report for the Antaya Drain, in accordance with Section 78 of the
Drainage Act, including provisions for future maintenance of the Drain.

Since the previous 1971 Drainage Report, there have been substantial changes to the upper portions 
of the drain that were not conducted under the Drainage Act. The drain extent and watershed have 
been revised as a result, and the Engineers report provides Council and landowners with an updated 
report that reflects the current needs of the watershed. 

 The Engineers report attached to PWES-2022-02 provides detailed findings of the examination, 
existing conditions and related recommendations.  The cost estimate, assessments and rationale are 
also provided with supporting documentation of all Public Information Centres, and regulated 
meetings held under the Drainage Act procedures thus far. 

If you have further questions or would like to request an AODA version of Dillon Consulting 
Report (November 12, 2021) “Drainage Report for the Repair and Improvement of the Antaya 
Drain” please contact Dana Reid, at (519) 735-284 ext. 168 or dreid@tecumseh.ca. 
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